
Follow-Up After Conflict Resolution 

Discussion 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I wanted to take a moment to follow up after our recent 

discussion regarding the conflict we faced within our church community. 

Firstly, I would like to express my gratitude for your openness and willingness to engage in this 

important dialogue. I believe that our conversation has paved the way for healing and 

understanding among us. 

As we move forward, I am committed to fostering a spirit of collaboration and unity within our 

congregation. I believe it is crucial to continue working together to ensure that everyone feels 

valued and heard. 

Please feel free to share any further thoughts or suggestions you might have. I am looking 

forward to our continued collaboration in making our church a welcoming space for all. 

Thank you once again for your participation and commitment to our community. 

Warm regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Church Name] 

[Contact Information] 


